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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Cass County Commission 

 

FROM: Jason Benson, County Engineer 

 

DATE:  September 6, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: Agenda Item for September 18th, 2023 Cass County Commission.  Update on the 

Status of the Highway Department’s 2023 Road and Bridge Projects and Road 

Improvements/Impacts of the FM Diversion 

 

 

After a long summer of construction, the Cass County Highway Department is nearing 

completion of much of its road and bridge projects.  At the same time, the FM Diversion project 

is moving along with several bridge projects and channel work that will impact a number of Cass 

County roads this fall and winter. 

 

The Cass County Highway Department would like to provide the Commission a short update on 

these projects and road impacts to bring awareness and ensure shared understanding when 

discussing these projects with constituents. 

 

 

 

 


